
No subject)  
Tanya Peterson  
Tue 15/09/2015, 1:28 p.m.info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  
Dear Ombudsman. 
I'm not sure if you have received this email, I'm very patient as I've used the OIA on MR M.R. Harborow. 
Attached to this email, is the email I sent to him. Mr Harborow is the head legal member of the Legal Aid Tribunal. 
Could you please follow up on my request along with the documentation on his decision. 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
 
RE: Reminder ‏  
 

RE: Reminder  
Actions  
Tanya Peterson  
22/08/2015  
https://blu178.mail.live.com/ol/ 
To: Bleyenga, Paul  
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From:  Tanya Peterson (henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz)  
Sent: Saturday, 22 August 2015 1:29:42 a.m. 
To: Bleyenga, Paul (paul.bleyenga@justice.govt.nz)  
Att: Mr M R Harborow. 
 
Patience is a virtue, we are still waiting on Mr M R Harborows Historic records, to back up his proof on his decision 
that was made on the 6/5/2015, I used the OIA.  
What seems to be the problem in retrieving Mr Harborow Historic documents for me to view, on his decision in 
declining me. 
The appeal court seems to be getting a little in patience with me, as there is a time limit, this is taking a very long 
time. When your paperwork of the decision along with your Historic documents should have been at your finger 
tips, with a copy of all his Historic works, there should be a copy in my file as well. As history shows it, 100 years 

ago, the corruption was in full swing, and I do beg your pardon, but not much has changed    and 
I have very little faith in Government, in what they are capable of, as you would have read this in your research 
along with your Historic proof in what the Government is capable of doing. Why would their be a problem to 
release your historic documents under the OIA. " Does this have anything to do with what took place, 100 years 
ago with our Soldiers. 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson  
 


